The Borough of Dumont is seeking a qualified individual to serve as Part-Time Electrical Sub-Code
Official. This position shall be part-time at 6 hours per week and the salary is Dependent upon
experience/qualifications. Individual shall be responsible to perform all electrical sub-code plan reviews
and site inspections, maintain orderly records and ensure all paperwork is completed in a timely manner,
be able to effectively and courteously interact with contractors and residents both in person and on the
telephone. Applicants must have obtained a high school diploma or equivalent, must possess a valid N
DCA — HHS Electrical Sub-code/Inspector License, and a valid driver's license. Interested applicants must
submit a detailed cover letter and resume to: Borough of Dumont, Attn: Jeanine Siek, Borough
Administrator/Clerk, 50 Washington Ave, Dumont NJ 07628, or email to jsiek@dumontboro.org with the
subject line electrical sub-code official no later than June 2, 2023. The Borough of Dumont is an equal
opportunity employer. The Borough reserves the right to interview candidates upon receipt of requested
information.




